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April 11, 2023 
 
TO: All Principals  

 
FROM: Jaime Alberti 

Chief Safety & Security Officer 
 

VIA: Teaching & Learning Superintendents 
 

SUBJECT: NO BACKPACKS FOR THE LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL 
 

As this school year comes to an end, we are adopting the following practice for the last week of 
school.  Effective Friday, June 2, 2023, through Thursday, June 8, 2023, students will not be allowed 
to bring backpacks to school. Additionally, large purses or beach bag-style purses will not be 
permitted on campus during this time. A small pouch may be allowed for personal hygiene items. 
Lunches may be brought in a clear disposable container or clear plastic bag. While we understand 
that this may cause some inconvenience, we believe that this added measure is necessary to 
maintain a safe and secure learning environment for all students and staff.  
 
Please feel free to share the attached flyer to your websites, newsletters, or communication you may 
distribute to your community.  We look forward to successfully closing out this school year. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your respective Regional/Associate 
Superintendent Offices. 
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c: Senior Leadership Team 
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 Directors, Teaching & Learning 

 
 

 
JAIME ALBERTI 

CHIEF SAFETY & SECURITY OFFICER 
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